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I	am	writing	this	short	submission	in	support	of	legislated	minimum	feed	in	tariff	
which	truly	reflects	the	value	of	solar	generation.	
I	am	totally	disappointed	with	my	energy	company,	Origin,	which	raised	my	peak	
usage	charge	when	they	increased	increased	the	solar	feed	in	tariff	as	below:	
	
To	30th	June	I	paid	24.2	cents/kwh	and	was	credited	6	cents	for	feed	in.	
From	1	July	they	charged	me	28.47	cents/kwh		(up	4.27	cents)	and	only	raised	
the	feed	in	to	9	cents	(up	3	cents).		I	have	more	than	paid	for	the	increase	benefit	
from	feed	in.	
I	am	also	furious	that	they	cannot	supply	me	with	a	smart	net	meter	and	have	
had	to	pay	a	Level	2	Electrician	to	alter	the	wiring	to	my	meter	so	that	I	use	my	
power	when	the	unit	is	generating




